
Subject: Re: May Board Meeting
From: MT Live Entertainment <mtliveentertainment@gmail.com>
Date: 03/21/2017 04:40 PM
To: Darin French <darin@lani.org>

great, so at least they know we, we do.

Ana

On Tue, Mar 21, 2017 at 2:00 PM, Darin French <darin@lani.org <mailto:darin@lani.org> > 
wrote:

Hi Everyone,

It looks like May 1st, 2017 from 4pm to 6pm is the preferred date for our next 
Board meeting.  

The renewal process will be the main topic so we should start reaching out to our 
fellow property owners and encourage them to attend.  I know that many are difficult to 
locate but I will reach out to the ones that I have contact with.  If you have any 
questions, please feel free to contact me.

818-414-5195 <tel:(818)%20414-5195> 

Darin French

Program Manager

Los Angeles Neighborhood Initiative

800 S. Figueroa Street, Ste. 970

Los Angeles, CA 90017

213/627-1822 x13 <tel:(213)%20627-1822> 

213/627-1821 <tel:(213)%20627-1821>  fax

darin@lani.org <mailto:darin@lani.org>

-- 

Ana M Ricardo
President / CEO
MT Live Entertainment
1414w Pico Blvd
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Los Angeles, ca 90015
(213) 550 - 9320 Cell
mtliveentertainment@gmail.com <mailto:mtliveentertainment@gmail.com>
www.mtliveentertainment.com <http://www.mtliveentertainment.com>
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